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June 11, 2025 
 
 
Dennis J. Shields, President 
Southern University System 
4th Floor, J.S. Clark Administration Building 
 
Re: July 2025 Board Package Submission 
 
Dear President Shields, 
 
The following item is being submitted by Southern University (SUSLA) for inclusion in the July, 
2025 BOARD PACKAGE: 
 

1. Chancellor’s Report 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Dr. Aubra J. Gantt 
Chancellor 
 
Attachment 
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